From: Robinson, Roger (Councillor) 
Sent: 18 September 2014 11:51
To: Johnson, Heather (Councillor)
Cc: 

Subject: Planning applications for 101 Camley Street (ref 2014/4385/P) and 102 Camley Street ( ref 2014/4381/P)

Dear Heather

I am writing to indicate my total support for the new construction of housing  as contained in applications 2014/4385P and 2014/4381/P to be considered by Development Control Committee on the 9th October 2014. 

Having seen the excellent construction of student flats at 103 Camley Street last night I am more than convinced that the these other housing constructions will  be just as excellent and provide new sorely needed  social housing and for sale. There will be also opportunities arising for more employment locally and based on the construction of 103  Camley Street a massive improvement to the local environment which has always been an area with derelict buildings and in fact deprived.

I would ask that these applications be considered to be taken first on the agenda and that I may as a ward councillor be permitted by the Chair to say a few words in support of the applications.

I am sure that the flats on 101/102 Camley Street will be just as fully accessible for disabled people as the construction at 103 is thanks to superb planning and design.

Please advise

Best wishes 

Cllr Roger Robinson

St Pancras and Somers Town Ward

